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Name of Project including year of Town Meeting and Article Number:  

Date of Report:  

Date of Town Meeting Approval:  

Project Proponent:  

Recipient of CPC Funds:  

Name of Person Completing Form:  

Description of Project:  

 

 

 

Total Project Budget through CPC:  

Total Spent in FY                        $ 

Total Spent in prior fiscal years:   

Balance Remaining: 

Is the project completed?  Yes               No  

Description of status of the project:  

 

 

 

Project results, including any changes since Town Meeting: 

 

 

 

Description of other pertinent information: 


	Project Name/Year of TM/Article #: Restoring Water Quality in Hop Brook ATM 23-48.
	Date of Report: 9/26/24
	TM Approval Date: 4/5/23
	Project Proponent: Hop Brook Protection Association
	Recipient of CPC Funds: Hop Brook Protection Association
	Name of Person Completing Form: Jeff Winston
	Description of Project: Development of a Watershed-Based Plan for the Hop Brook waterway and associated ponds.  
	Total Project Budget Trhough CPC: 78600
	FY Year: 24
	$ Spent: 21772,12
	Total spent in prior FY Years: 0
	Balance Remaining: 56827.88
	Yes: Off
	No: Yes
	Description of status of the project: After a vendor was selected and initial Watershed Based Plan (WBP) work was performed, development of the WBP was stopped after a recognition that more data collection was needed.  An application for supplemental funding with a complete explanation was submitted to CPC on 9/5/24.
	Project Results: We worked with our vendor through the early stages of the WBP development process.  This work included multiple site visits, analysis of 40+ years of archived data, and development and refining initial models for nutrient sources and flow, all resulting in an initial report from the vendor.  This report made us realize that more data collection (analysis of water samples periodically taken from key locations in Hop Brook) was needed before plan work could continue.  
	Description: In February, we stopped WBP development, and switched over to collecting and analyzing data.  In FY25 we will restart plan development with CEI or a different vendor. Our original grant is insufficient to fund our current plan, and so we are requesting a supplemental grant to get us to the finish line.  Please see our CPC application for supplemental funding (submitted 9/5/24) for further details.  Note: Since the supplemental application was submitted we have concluded that our 2024 sampling data is sufficient and are currently working with OARS to identify a vendor to develop our plan. 


